From: abnm@mycertlink.org

Date: March 24, 2020 at 11:35:37 AM EDT

To: ABNM CertLink® Participants

Subject: COVID-19 and Adjustments to CertLink

Reply-To: abnm@mycertlink.org

Dear Diplomate,

The ABNM realizes that physicians may not have time for non-urgent professional activities during the COVID-19 public health emergency. Accordingly, the ABNM has extended the end of the first quarter of CertLink from March 31 to June 30, 2020 to give diplomates more time to answer the questions released in January 2020. No one will receive additional questions during this time (even those who have already completed their assignment), and no one will receive extra questions when new questions become available on July 1. The net effect will be a reduction in the total number of questions in 2020 by one quarter. This action will not have any impact on your CertLink performance, as shown on your dashboard.

Regards,

The American Board of Nuclear Medicine



American Board of Nuclear Medicine

1030 Highlands Plaza Drive | Suite 511E | Saint. Louis, Missouri 63110-1343

Phone: (314) 367 - 2225 | Email: mfrye@abnm.org | Website: www.abnm.org

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This e-mail communication and any attachments may contain confidential and privileged information for the use of the designated recipients named above. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that you have received this communication in error and that any review, disclosure, dissemination, distribution or copying of it or its contents is prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please notify the American Board of Nuclear Medicine immediately by telephone at (314) 367-2225 and destroy all copies of this communication and any attachments.